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October 2011 Edition
Welcome!
To all of our returning families and new members, welcome to the Clifton Park-Halfmoon Piranhas 2011-12 Swim Team!  We are off to a great start and our motivated and knowledgeable coaching staff is excited at the progress and potential that we have already seen.  This is a monthly newsletter that goes out to everyone to help keep them in the loop on the exciting activities, practice changes, and all things Piranha Related.  If you ever need anything, please feel free to e-mail, call, or talk with Head Coach Chuck Dunham about anything at any time.  Best of luck to all Piranhas on a wonderful season! 
Practice Changes
Here are the practice changes for the month of October:
Saturday October 8th: NO PRACTICE (Breast Cancer Awareness High School Invite)

Monday October 10th: NO PRACTICE (Columbus Day)

Tuesday October 18th and Tuesday October 25th:

Due to Home Meets for the Shenendehowa Girls Varsity Swimming and Diving Teams, practices are as follows on those two nights:

Age Group I: 6:30-7:30 PM

Junior: 6:30-8:30 PM

Senior: Fitness Artist Studio: 5-6 PM; Swimming 6:30-8:30 PM
Trick or Treat Meet
The Trick or Treat Meet is Sunday October 23rd @ RPI.  This is our first meet and a great opportunity to kick-start the season!
All Swimmers ages 9-12 need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 7:15 AM

All Swimmers swimming the 500 need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 12:15 PM
All Swimmers ages 8 and under/13 and over need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 2:00 PM
Registration Deadline for this meet is Sunday October 9th
Pentathlon
The Pentathlon Travel Meet to Massachusetts is Sunday October 30th.  All entries have already been submitted and it will be a great opportunity for our Junior Group and Senior Boys to travel and face out-of-district competition.  The meet is at Smith College in Northampton, MA.  Directions to the pool can be found at www.neswim.com 
Home Meets

Please remember to keep Sunday December 11th and Sunday February 12th open on your calendars.  These are the dates of our two home/hosted swim meets and ALL FAMILIES are expected to work both meets.  If you haven’t already volunteered for a job, please e-mail Andrew Jesaitis (ajesaitis@gmail.com) all families who fail to volunteer for a job will be assigned one as was covered at the parents meeting.
In addition, we need to continually train more officials for us to be able to host meets.  If you are interested in becoming a registered USA Swimming Official, please contact team registrar and registered official Andrew Jesaitis (ajesaitis@gmail.com) 

Pie Fundraiser

Our annual Pie Fundraiser will run from October 17th-November 11th.  All information will be e-mailed out and placed in your folders.  There is a $50 buyout for all families who choose not to participate in the fundraiser.
November Meets

Don’t forget to start to register now for the Pilgrims Pride and Harvest Invitational!
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